
 
 

BRAZOS ISD REGULAR BOARD MEETING 
October 23, 2019 (UNOFFICIAL) 

 
The Brazos ISD Board of Trustees did not hold Regular Meeting on 
Wednesday, October 23, 2019 due to a lack of quorum.  President Matt 
Demny did not call the meeting to order. Members present were, Matt 
Demny, Christopher Nanez, and Tiffany Meyer. Myles Marek, Brian 
Demny, Wayne Jetelina and Mark Fernandez were not present. 
 


